
 

 

18 February 2022 
HHS – Y7-13 Face Covering Letter 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
In view of the currently very low number of Covid cases in school, we will no longer be requiring 
students or staff to wear face coverings anywhere in school when they return from the half term 
break on Monday 28 February.   

 
We will continue to expect students to maintain good personal hygiene and will retain a number of 
sanitisation stations around the school. This will promote good hygiene in general.   

 
We await further information from the Government with regards to testing and isolation and when 
we know what this might mean for schools, I will write to you again. 

 
Thank you once again for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

    

 

        
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

 


